

Wigan Council Education Department

MARSH GREEN PRIMARY SCHOOL



Headteacher Mrs G Leigh B Ed (Hons) NPQH Deputy Headteacher Mrs J Connolly B Ed (Hons) NPQH Kitt Green Road, Marsh Green, Wigan WN5 0EF



Tel: 01942 222016 Fax: 01942 216820

E-mail: enquiries@admin.marshgreen.wigan.sch.uk Website: www.marshgreenprimary.co.uk

Gill Power (EWO)
Marsh Green Primary School
Wigan

WN5 0EF

Phone: 222016

Dear Parents/Carers

As I am sure, you will agree this year has been a very challenging and worrying time for everyone. I would just like to take this opportunity to thank you all for your support and dedication in keeping the children safe and well and attending school to receive their education. School has been and will continue to be a stable and secure place for your children, not only to learn, but to meet with their friends and socialise, this will support them in their mental wellbeing. School staff have worked extremely hard in ensuring your children are safe and have the opportunities to progress however without your ongoing support and bringing your children into school this would not be achievable.

I hope that the New Year will be a positive start and there will be an end in sight to Covid-19. We must try to remain positive and look to the future. Your children are our future and we have a duty to give them the best start in life. Education is knowledge and knowledge is power. With an education your children will have the power and opportunities to achieve their goals.

May I take this opportunity to wish you all a happy and safe Christmas.

Yours sincerely

Gill Power
Education Welfare Officer.











